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Once again, at the halfway point in the 2018 season, I am pleased to report that all goes well in this the 73rd year of Sunday Evening Lake Concerts from the Landon Lake House.
[bookmark: _GoBack]A total of eight concerts have been planned, five in July and three in August. We want to thank Rob Burke, in particular, for his wonderful help in setting up and tearing down our lake speaker system and to Dave Miltenberger for his offer of help whenever it might be needed. It is this sort of support that makes these concerts possible.
As ever, Lisa and I have enjoyed hosting these concerts and look forward to another successful season next year,

Respectfully submitted,
John B. Hewett, Chair
Greensboro Association Music Committee 
